
 
 

 Friday 4th April 2025 
 
 
              

    Dear Parents, 
     We have had another lovely week here at school. The sun has been shining  
     lots today and years 2, 3 and 4 have enjoyed a fabulous morning at their tag 
     rugby event! Thank you to the year 1 parents who were free to pop along to  
     our reading information session tonight; here are some links that may help  
     you with the pronunciation of phonemes 
 
     https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0SzkjubQ-Ok 
 
       https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4ugGQqMmvFA 
 
       https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4s1OO9coZNk 
 
 
 
     
 

      
 
       

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We launched our new theologically rooted 
Christian Vision this week and the children like 
and understand it. 

Easter Service at St Helen’s  
 
All parents welcome! 
 
Friday 11th April @ 2.30pm 

 

Thank you so much to all of the parents 
who joined us at the tag rugby event last 
Friday – The children had the best time! 
Thank you also to Miss Barnes who 
helped too! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0SzkjubQ-Ok
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4ugGQqMmvFA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4s1OO9coZNk


 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Paste Egg competition … 
 
Please can your child bring in a hard-boiled egg into school on Monday 7th 
April and they can decorate it for our paste egg competition! 
 
Prizes for the winners! 
 
 
 

 

 

Forest School is on it’s way! 
... 
 

Wednesday 7th May 

 

Early Years Breakfast 
 
Mr Harrison is holding an Early Years 
Breakfast for the parents of Early Years 
children on Thursday 10th April at 
8.50am. 
 
 
 

 

 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend! I hear the sun 
will still be shining tomorrow – fingers crossed!! 
 
... See you all on Monday! 
 
Mrs Hayward 



 


